Connect... Online

redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins

redbrickchurch.ca/ ebulletins/

Calendar of Events

redbrickchurch.ca/calendar

Archived Services

redbrickchurch.ca/ resources/sermons/

Giving

redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook

facebook.com/ redbrickchurchniagara

Contact

1775 Niagara Stone Road 905-468-3313 office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff

Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri, 9:30am-2:30pm Ring the doorbell at the glass doors!

Red Brick E-News Sign Up

https://redbrickchurch.c a/through-the-doors/

Within the Community...

Please pray for the MCEC community of congregations. This week we are praying for Waters Mennonite Church. Pray for this community in Lively, ON, just outside Sudbury as they aim to provide a base for a friendly, Christ-centered and biblically-based community of faith that respects the Anabaptist tradition.

Niagara Life Centre 40th Anniversary

Celebrate 40 Years of God's Faithfulness! on October 24, 2025 at the Holiday Inn & Suites, St. Catharines.

Sign up: niagaralifecentre.ca/events/silent-auction-2025

Looking Ahead...
Next Week
Sunday October 5, 2025 at 10am
Worship Service

Red Brick Kids



<u>Click here</u> to watch the Live Stream. <u>Click here</u> to watch archived videos during the week.

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

September 28, 2025 Worship Service at 10:00am

Welcome Greg Dick

Worship in Song

Children's Moment Kathy Rempel

Community Prayer

Scripture Reading Luke 16:19-31 Donna Epp-Froese

Message "Accruing Eternal Wealth" Daniel Janzen

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

We welcome your support for the various ministries of our church. Please drop off your donation at the Welcome Centre.

Within Red Brick Church...

Next Sunday, Oct 5, will be a little different...

Our coffee centre will be closed, and we invite you to quietly enter the sanctuary for a service of contemplation and reflection. We'll also have communion in the service. In preparation, this week we invite you to reflect on the things in your life for which you'd like to express gratitude to God.

Women in Service Quilting-POSTPONED

The Women in Service Group will start their first quilting on **Tuesday October 7,** meeting in the church auditorium. Everyone, regardless of age or gender, is invited to help with this project.

Voices Together Introductory Sessions Begin Today!

All are welcome to join us in the MomCo room (youth room) after the service to explore today's topic: "What is Voices Together?" We'll look at this history of the hymnal's creation, and learn about who put the collection together. We'll touch on text adaptations, music without time signatures, and Taizé music too! Join us for 30 minutes of learning and exploring, and still make it home in time for lunch!

Homework for next week: think about your heart songs - songs that have had meaning in your life, or in a particular season.

AED/CPR Training at Niagara UM

On Thursday October 2 from 9:30 am to 12:30 pm, Heart Niagara will be holding an AED/CPR training session in the gym. If you would like to become trained or re-trained please contact Julie in the church office no later than **Tuesday**September 30 by email or phone: office@redbrickchurch.ca or 905-468-3313.

Newark Neighbours Thanksgiving Food Drive

You are invited to bring non-perishable food items up until Oct 5 to support and bless local families this year.

Ladies Breakfast on Thursday October 2nd at 9 a.m. at the Husky Restaurant on York Road, NOTL. All ladies are welcome! For info contact Linda Friesen (Henry).

Family News...

We extend our condolences to the family of Inge Enss who passed away on Tuesday September 23. A funeral will be held at NUMC on Monday September 29, 2025 at 11am. Visitations will be held at the church tonight from 6 to 8pm and Monday the 29th from 10 am to 11am. Please keep her family in your prayers.

Within the Community...

Bridge of Hope-Clothing Donations Requested

With the seasons changing, it won't be long before local charities begin to ask for winter clothing and footwear to assist people who need these items but can't afford them. At Bridge of Hope, we are thinking ahead on behalf of the newcomer family that arrived at the end of August. Their budget doesn't allow for buying everything new, and besides the mom, there are four children aged 8 - 18. It's too complicated to determine everyone's exact size, so what we are doing with clothing is to give them a bin of it, let them choose what fits and suits them, and take back the rest to donate elsewhere. If you have any winter items you would like to give away, please think of us - what we don't need, we will pass on. What we are looking for is clean coats or jackets, hats, mitts, scarves, and boots. I'll be happy if you bring these items to church and give them to me. Thanks, Greta